
 
 PC.DEC/283 
Organization for Security and Co-operation in Europe 17 December 1998 
Permanent Council 
 Original:  ENGLISH 
  

202nd Plenary Meeting 
PC Journal No. 202, Agenda item 10 
 
 

DECISION No. 283 
 
 
 Recalling the decision on the date of the next OSCE Summit of the Seventh 
Ministerial Council, 
 
- The Permanent Council recommends the holding of the Istanbul Summit Meeting on 

18-19 November 1999; 
 
 This recommendation will be considered as a decision of the Ministerial Council after 
the expiration of a silence procedure on 21 December 1998, end of business. 
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